
Church of the Most Holy Redeemer 

Office: 902-894-7385 info@holyredeemerpei.com  

 

      

The 27th   Sunday of 
Ordinary  

October 6th , 2024       

Pastoral Team 
  Pastor: Fr. Arulraj Santiago, 902-916-1074 
             santiagoraj99@gmail.com 
 

Parish Office : 902-894-7385  

Parish Pastoral Council :  Linda Dennis, 902-394-0818 

Finance Chair:   Linda Keane, 902-626-5743  

Grand Knight:  Billy Smith, 902-940-6720. 

President of CWL: Dianne Griffin 902-393-9700   

President of SSVP: Lawrence LeBlanc: 902-892-5544   

Diocesan Website: 

www.dioceseofcharlottetown.com  

 Read the bulletin online at:  

www.holyredeemerpei.com/ 

 Mass Schedule:   

 Weekdays: Monday-Friday at 9.00 AM  

Weekends: Saturday at 4 PM and Sunday at 9 & AM 

Confessions are held every Saturday at 
3:00 pm  to 3.45 pm. 
 
 Office Hours: Monday to Friday 9:30am to 3:00pm 

11 Offerings: 

Sunday:  $3367.00 

Needs of the Church: $1127.00 

Milk Can: $12.00 

Your generosity is appreciated. Thank you!    

  
Sign up for direct deposits – call the office for details. 
 For E-Transfers:  Please go to your online bank and 
select     E-Transfer.  Send the E-Transfer to  
info@holyredeemerpei.com 
 
Your question to the church is –“what church do you 
attend?And the answer is holy redeemer (all lowercase).”  
If you have an envelope number record it in the message 
and if the money is for the capital account or a special 
donation record this in the message also. 
 
Parish Prayers: requests for prayers for loved ones 
stress, mental health issues, addiction issues, or prayers 
of thanksgiving can be given to Myrna Murray at 892-5245 
or Fr.Arulraj at 916-1074 or leave your request in the 
wooden box by the middle isle at the back of the church.  

     

 

 

 

 

Weekday Masses & Intentions for Oct.7 to Oct. 
13thth   

Mon 9:00 am     Anna Turcotte(†) 

Tues 9:00 am:   Albert Fogarty 

Wed 9:00 am:   Frances Dorsey 

Thurs 9:00 am: Joseph & Emaline Gallant(†) 

                            Austin Carragher, Jordan 

Hennessey 

Fri   9:00 am:    Doug Young  

Sat   4:00           Christine McCarville, William 

Griffin 

Sun 9:00 am:     Peter Trainor, Debbie Cullen 

       11:00 am:   Intentions of the Parishioners 

                DFM :  Deceased Family Members                           

                      †:Indicate an anniversary of passing 

  

Catechism Registration With most of  the 
anticipated  registrations for catechism now being 
completed,  we wish to announce  that gatherings 
(classes) will  commence on  
Sunday,  October  20th  at  10 AM  for  grade 
levels  2 to 8, and at 7 PM for  the  grade 9 - 
Confirmation Preparation Group in the 
Family  Centre.   
At  10 AM,  grades 2 -  5 will gather in the parish 
office, and  grades  6 -  8  will  gather  in the Family 
Centre..  Further details to follow.   
Anyone needing to be registered for Catechism 
must do so immediately 
 
Around the Diocese 
 
 Atlantic Association of the Spiritual Exercises 
Apostolate (AASEA): If interested in a personal 
spiritual director, the contact person is Roseanne 
MacDonald. You can email Roseanne 
at philrose1987@gmail.com. 
 
Indigenous Teachings Book Study: October 7 at 
3-4:30 PM. Facilitated by Donna McGreal. October's 
book is "Split Tooth" by Tanya Tagaq.  For more 
information contact Sister Joan 
at drjoancsm@gmail.com. 
 
Getting Married in the Catholic Church? You will 
need a marriage prep course for this 
Sacrament. Heart-of-the-Matter Marriage 
Preparation course offers thought, and opportunity 

     for you to deepen your understanding  and meet this 
requirement. The next course will be offered on Oct 
25& 26, 2024 (Friday evening and all day Saturday). 
at St Francis of Assisi Church in Cornwall.                        
Registration is required in advance. Please contact 
Pat Wiedemer for details. 
Patricia.wiedemer@outlook.com  or 902-393-6047. 
 
 
The WoHeLo/QEH Auxiliary host their Fall 
Clothing Sale to fund equipment for newborn babies 
in the province, on Friday, October 25th – 10 am to 
7 pm; and Saturday, October 26th – 9 am to 4pm at 
144 Dorchester Street, Charlottetown. We offer high 
quality, gently used clothing and accessories for the 
whole family. All proceeds go to the fund. Come 
early for best bargains! 
 
 Looking for more information on Natural Family 
Totally Yours: The Catholic Natural Planning?  " 
Family Planning Handbook" is a down-to-earth 
book focusing on twelve things everyone should 
know about NFP. From the reluctant reader to the 
seasoned NFP user, this book is for engaged 
couples, married couples, clergy and anyone 
looking for easy-to-understand information on NFP.  
It can be found on www.amazon.ca.    
  
The Saint Dunstan’s University (SDU) Board of 
Governors is pleased to offer financial assistance 
toward the development and implementation of 
parish and unit pastoral programs and ministries. All 
parishes and units within the Diocese of 
Charlottetown are invited to submit proposals. This 
funding is not for capital projects but is targeted at 
resources for programs.  Five applications have 
been approved to date: John Paul II Unit Alpha 
program, Holy Trinity Unit Good Shepherd program, 
Good Shepherd Unit youth initiatives, Our Lady of 
the Assumption drive-by Christmas pageant, Saint 
Dunstan’s cross-cultural family ministry 
programs.  For application guidelines and/or for 
more information, please contact George Morrison, 
Executive Director at sdu@eastlink.ca. 
 
Have you been experiencing problems dealing 
with anxiety, loss, depression, separation, 
parenting or relationship issues? Counselling 
services are available through a project 
sponsored by The Living Well. If you would like 
to speak to a qualified social worker about these 
issues you can contact us through e-
mail  20tlwp23@gmail.com or call 902 330-2028. 
All inquiries will be confidential. 

 Rehearsals for the Basilica Christmas 
Concert begin Wednesday October 16 in the SDU 
building across from the Basilica and run from 6:30 
- 8:30 pm. All choristers are welcome!   Featured 
works this year are John Rutter's "Gloria" and the 
contemporary cantata "The Wonders of His 
Love". The concert is scheduled for Tuesday 
December 17at 7 pm, with a dress rehearsal on 
Monday December 16.  
 

Jack Blanchard Family Centre (The Parish Hall):  
For parishioners who want to use the Main Hall 
please Call 902-330-6883.  
For catering service please call Sunil or Sheena at 
902-213-1553 
 

Rehearsals for the Basilica Christmas 
Concert begin Wednesday October 16 in the SDU 
building across from the Basilica and run from 6:30 - 
8:30 pm. All choristers are welcome!   Featured 
works this year are John Rutter's "Gloria" and the 
contemporary cantata "The Wonders of His 
Love". The concert is scheduled for Tuesday 
December 17at 7 pm, with a dress rehearsal on 
Monday December 16.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mass Readings for October 13th  , 2024 
1st Reading: Wisdom 7.7-11 

2nd Reading: Hebrews 4.12-13 

Gospel Reading: Mark 10.17-30 

   

 Coming together 

Believing in one another                                                                                   
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